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Marshall University School of Nursing (SON) offers individuals the 
opportunity to participate in classroom instruction for specified nursing 
courses at the graduate and undergraduate level from multiple distant sites. 
While the SON strives to ensure that distance education meets the needs of 
students, it must be noted that technical difficulties do occur on occasion. In 
the instance where a specific class session is unable to be delivered to a 
distant site, course faculty will make every effort to make class content 
available to the distant site faculty/facilitator. Students, however, are 
ultimately responsible for the course content, and as with any missed class it 
is  the  student’s  responsibility to get the missed material. Should a student 
have any specific problem, these should be brought to the attention of the 
site faculty/facilitator and the on-campus faculty immediately. If students at 
any of the distant sites find that this method of instructional delivery is not 
meeting their educational needs, then the student(s) are welcome to attend 
classroom instruction on-campus at any time. 
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